
A Letter from Jane

13-page booklet entitled "A Letter from Jane" advertising the Niagara Chocolate Company of Niagara Falls, New York. The booklet 
is written as a letter from a girl to her father after a tour of the chocolate factory. In the letter, the girl praises the sanitary conditions 
of the factory and describes the chocolate-making process. The booklet is illustrated with pictures of the factory and their products. 
It was submitted to New York State's Factory Investigating Commission.
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